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Mark Your Calendar: 
Thursday & Friday, November 7th & 8th - No School (Teachers away at convention) 
Monday, November 11th - Picture re-take day. 
Saturday, November 16th - Annual Soup and Pie Fundraiser from 5-7pm. At Sommerfeld Church 
Friday, November 22nd - Annual General Meeting @ 7:00pm. Parents are encouraged to attend. 
Saturday, November 23rd - Aylmer Christmas Parade. 
Friday, December 19th - Grades 4-8 Christmas Program. 
 

Soup and Pie Fundraiser! 
We will be having a Soup & Pie Fundraiser on Saturday, November 16th, from 5-7pm!  For this fundraiser 
to be a great success we need the help of our school parents! We have many areas in which you can 
volunteer and serve. Please consider prayerfully how you may be able to help out this year and complete 
the volunteer forms that went home today. You can also phone/email the office to let us know how you 
can help. 
 
We are planning to serve homemade chicken noodle soup, tortilla soup and tacos, along with buns and 
pie, so prepare your family and friends to get ready for an evening of great fellowship and great food as 
we raise funds to support MSCS! 

Agendas for the Friday, November 22nd Membership meeting will be sent home with the next newsletter. 
Please plan to attend this meeting and remember to keep our board in your prayers. 

 
Parent/Teacher Meetings 

 
Thank you so very much to each 
and every one of our parents for 
taking the time to come to our 
parent and teacher meetings 

last Friday night. 
 

A HUGE thank you to Jake and 
Tina Penner for the amazing 

supper that they prepared and 
served to our teachers and staff 

on Friday. 
 

Thank you for blessing us! 

Christmas Gifts!! 
 

Do you like giving gift card to 
your loved ones for 

Christmas? Check out our gift 
card supply!! 

 

Cross Country Results 
 

Lexia Thiessen 3rd place 
 

Colby Loewen 5th place 
 

Emery Neusteter 8th place 
 

GREAT JOB!!!! 

Teacher Convention 
November 7th and 8th there is no 
school as our teachers are away at 
convention. Please remember to be 
in prayer for them as they travel 

and take in a number of 
workshops and training over the 2 

days. 


